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Dear Madame, dear Sir,
 
Please be informed that the following new call for expression of interest has just been published on our EMSA website:
· EMSA/SNE/2024/01 – Officer – Maritime Support Services.
We would kindly ask for your cooperation in giving a broad distribution of this call to potentially interested parties within your organisations. 

Best regards, 

Hazel O’Connor.
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